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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of May 4/5 
 4:30 pm Francy Bose, Mary Ann Lincoln, 
  need volunteer 
 8:30 am Sandra Holderby, Jim Evermann, 
  Charlotte Worthy 
 11:00 am Allen Farrand, Miho Nam, 
  Phil Nelson 

Ushers 

The Weekend of May 4/5 
 4:30 pm Nic & Rich Koenig 
 8:30 am Karen L. Johnston & need volunteer 
 11:00 am Jane Hommel & need volunteer 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of May 4/5 
 4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
 8:30 am Cash & Milena McCann 
 11:00 am Alexis Doumit & Ethan Klein 

Greeters 

The Weekend of May 4/5 
 4:30 pm Teresa Koenig 
 8:30 am Maria Flores  
 11:00 am need volunteer 

Lectors 

The Weekend of May 4/5 
       First Lector:          Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Mike Berney    Cory Dixon 
 8:30 am Maria Flores (Sp)   Cruze McCann 
11:00 am Charlotte Bosold (Sp) Kat Harris 

Everyone is invited to our noon Mass, followed by a 
potluck in the social hall, Tuesday, May 7.  

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am †For the repose of the soul of  
  Diane Hammond† 
 Wednesday – 7:15 am For the health of  
  Greg Hurst 
 Thursday – 7:15 am For the health of  
  Matt Carey 
 Friday – 7:15 am For the health of  
  Shane Murphy 

Masses of the Week of May 5 

The Sacred Heart Men’s Group is 
sponsoring a mini-retreat from 8:30 am – 
2:30 pm on Saturday, May 11, at Klemgard 
Park in Pullman.  

Fr. Steve Dublinski will lead us in reflecting on the 
various ‘noises and distractions’ in our lives and some 
steps we can take toward spiritual silence.  
Confession and Mass will follow at church. 
1) Breakfast snacks, beverages and lunch will be provided 
– if you’re a big eater, bring extra food. 
2) Bring a portable lawn chair if you have one. Some 
chairs also will be provided. 
3) We’ll carpool from the church parking lot at 8 am. 
4) If weather is bad, we will meet in the social hall. 

Please come to the social hall after the 
8:30 & 11 am Sunday Masses for 
coffee donuts. We need hosts! Please 

sign up using the QR code, or contact office. 

We have a radio broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) 
and communion available there at all Masses. The radio 
broadcast also goes to the hearing aid headsets. 

We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person. 

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: May crowning, before 8:30 Mass, start outside. 
Sunday: Youth Group picnic, 6 pm, outside at church. 
Tuesday: Noon Mass and potluck. 
Tuesday: Faith Formation Board, 7 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: SHARE, noon, social hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Thursday: Caritas Committee, 7 pm, on Zoom. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Saturday: Men’s Retreat, 8:30 am, Klemgard Park. 

Children’s Faith Formation 

There are classes for all grades this Sunday, May 5.  
Next Sunday, May 12, is our last day of classes for 
preschool—sixth grade for this school year. 

Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of Faith 
Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

Pullman Community Vacation Bible School, July 8-12, 
at Trinity Lutheran Church. 9 am - noon. 
Theme: TOGETHER. FREE for preschool – current 
fifth graders. Teens and adults can register as helpers.  
Online Registration starts May 1. Watch your email 
bulletin and our website for the link. VBS questions 
contact Linea Johnson, ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

El domingo 5 de mayo tendremos misa en español a la 
1 pm. There is Spanish Mass at 1 pm May 5. 

Parish Board Nominations 
We need new members for our parish boards.  
Pastoral Council plans the current and future needs of 
the parish and advises the pastor. 
Faith Formation Board plans religious education for 
children and adults and advises the Faith Formation staff. 
The Caritas Committee researches charities and decides 
which ones will receive money from the parish. 
Please take a ballot from the pews and write in the names 
of those who could be interested in serving on these 
boards, including yourself, and put it in the collection 
basket no later than May 5. You may also email your 
nominations to  msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

Our May Procession & Crowning of 
Mary is today Sunday, May 5 at the 
beginning of 8:30 Mass. Gather outside 
to join the procession. Please bring 
flowers from home to bring into church. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live


May 5, 2024 - Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for May: Sandra Holderby & Marie Parrish 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

April 20 & 21 collection:  $4,629.00 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Spanish Ministry: $91.00 
Children’s Collection: $26.00 
Food Bank: $50.00 

Mass Attendance:  

April 20 & 21: 4:30 pm 47 
 8:30 am 81 
 11:00 am 88 
 1:00 pm 33 
  249 

May Donation Drive for Residents of Pioneer Square: 
The Social Justice Ministry will collect items all month 
for the low income, elderly and/or disabled residents of 
these apartments in Pullman. Catholic Charities of 
Eastern WA owns this subsidized housing,  
Week One, May 4-5: Hygiene/Personal Care Items 
Shampoo/Conditioner; Body Wash/Soap; Toothpaste & 
Brushes (Extra Soft Bristles); Mouthwash;  Denture 
Adhesive /Cleaner; CeraVe/Sensitive Skin Lotions;  
Aquaphor Products; Adult Diapers, Sizes M/L/XL.  

Look for marked bins in the entryway of the church.  
Pick up a flyer at church with the list of items for the 
month. Questions: Contact Sue McNamara or Francy 
Bose. If you prefer to donate money: Make checks 
payable to Sacred Heart Parish and put Pioneer Square on 
the memo line. The money will be used to buy items from 
the list. Thank you for your generosity! 

Youth Ministry Corner 
End-of-year Family Picnic, May 5, 6 pm at Sacred 
Heart, This is our last gathering of the year! Please join us 
to celebrate a great year and to welcome the incoming 
seventh grade class. We will provide the main dish, 
drinks and dessert. Please bring a side or salad to share.  

Service Trip to Spokane. Saturday, May 11, Leave at 
7:30 am from Sacred Heart Parking lot. Service at House 
of Charity, Lunch, Laser tag at LaserMaxx, back at the 
church no later than 4 pm. Contact Linea to sign up. 

Steubenville NW, Spokane, July 12 -14. This is an 
amazing event for current 8 - 12th graders. Please let 
Linea know ASAP if you are interested.  

2024 Diocese of Spokane Middle School Camp  
To the Heights, August 11-16, Shoshone Mountain 
Retreat, Idaho, Current 6-8th Graders. 
Registration opens May 1 at 7 am.| $50 deposit required. 
Total Cost $400 | Contact Linea to register. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
Nuevo Vallarta Mexican Restaurant 

1110 N. Grand Ave., Pullman, 509-334-4689 
Mon—Thu: 11am—10pm,  

Fri—Sat: 11am—10:30pm, Sun: 11am—10pm 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Colin McGuire, 
Julianne Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moser’s son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, 
Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom 
Caswell, Kent Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, 
Diane Moser, Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie 
Link (daughter of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Stan Bauer, 
Fr. Jim Lee, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, Dennis 
VanAllen, Anthony Newman, Kristel Tingzon, Muriel 
Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah Holbrook, Nathaniel 
Cook, Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's father), Luke, the son 
of Lucy McCandless, Don Allen Cook, Steven Fox, Fran 
Murphy, Jan Limburg, Diane Stecklein, Diane 
Hammond, Greg Hurst, Matt Carey, Shane Murphy and 
Chuck Millham. 

 We would like to thank all those responsible for the 
wonderful lunch after Jim's memorial service. We 
appreciate all your help! Glad we could invite so many 
friends and family to enjoy! 
 Thanks, Pat Hudak and family 

The Community Action Center Food Bank in 
Pullman needs: Jam/Jelly, Shelf stable 
alternative milk: oat, almond, soy, Soup, and 
Ramen noodles, You may bring items you 

would like to donate to church and place them in the 
marked basket at the church entrance. Thank you! 

Don’t miss our all-parish multilingual 
Pentecost celebration on May 19. One Mass 
Sunday morning at 10 am, outside next to the 
social hall if the weather is good. The Knights 
will barbecue, and parishioners are asked to 

bring breakfast foods from their culture, and wear ethnic 
clothing or the traditional red. (There is still a 4:30 pm 
Mass on Saturday, May 18.) 

Thank you to everyone who 
contributed to our last Children’s 
Collection. We raised $1173.05, which 
allowed us to buy one transitional 

shelter for a family suffering an emergency, and two 
cows, one lamb and one baby goat for families in poor 
countries. We were able to give the same gift that Mary 
and Joseph received when awaiting the birth of Jesus. 
 Now we are starting our next goal. In the spirit of 
Civil Rights activist and Christian spiritual leader Fannie 
Lou Hamer, who created a pig bank for poor tenant 
farmers, our goal for the Children’s Collection is to buy 
as many pigs for families as we can. A pair of pigs for a 
family costs $60. How many families can we help? 

Parishioner Myrle Stout Fulfs is turning 100! Come 
Celebrate with us! May 11, 1:30 - 3:30 pm, Bishop Place 
Independent Living Building, 811 SE Klemgard, RSVP: 
Robynn McKean, 503-381-0415  or rob@rmckean.net 

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving


 


